MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF CITY
COMMISSIONERS FOR THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE, FLORIDA, HELD IN THE
COMMISSION CHAMBER AT CITY HALL, January 1, 2013, AT 6:00 P.M.

January 1, 2013, was a holiday for the City of Port St. Joe. No meeting was held on January 1, 2013.

Charlotte M. Pierce, City Clerk




